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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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 Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

28 March 2014
Dear Parents

Yesterday the children worked really hard through the day on a variety of Egyptian themed learning experiences.  This ranged from code breaking, mural painting to jewellery making. A big thank you goes to Mr Wilkinson who planned and organised the day which was very successful.  He has been working with us for nearly 1 term now and today is his last day, although he will be coming back to do some teaching next term too.  We wish him all the best for his future career.

Thank you to all parents who came in on Monday to our open afternoon.  It was great to see your children celebrating with you how much progress they are making.

The progress in learning across the school has been really good this term.  I plan to keep the children in the smaller groups for teaching in literacy and numeracy as long as possible.  Next term therefore, Mrs Miles will be working with year 3 and 4 children for literacy and numeracy.  Mr Sturges will be working with KS 1 children and I will continue to focus on the children in years 5 and 6.  We will of course combine teaching for certain elements of the curriculum for example PE and art and design as this also has been effective in encouraging the older children to be leaders in a number of areas.   The younger children really do aspire to greater things when they work with the older children.
Any children from Newspaper club who have not finished their articles for this months edition could you please hand them to Miss Payne by Tuesday. The newspaper will be out for sale on Wednesday.

Events for next week 

Monday 31st March children to arrive in costume by 8.15am for our Victorian morning at Mounts Bay.  The children will receive a German Easter Breakfast and a German lesson after our Victorian role play element to the morning.  On Monday afternoon there is the second dance session with Helen Musser from 3-4pm. This is the only club occurring next week.  There will be stay and play on Monday but none on Friday.

Wednesday 2nd April Parents and friends of the school are invited to Madron Church at 2pm for our ‘Reflections of Easter’.  You will be free to take your child home after this.  Refreshments and hot cross buns will be served after the event.
Friday 4th April all parents are welcome to come to our end of term assembly at 12.00.  Year 5 and 6 children will be performing and playing what they have been learning on the keyboards.  We will be giving attendance certificates too.   There will be no Big Write on Friday, instead we will be doing some exciting Easter themed activities.  This will include a Grand Easter Egg Hunt.   We will be using the school grounds for this.  If children could bring a pair of wellies or an old pair of shoes/trainers with some dry socks that would be good.
We return to school on Tuesday 22 April.  No clubs the first week back.
On 20 April, Easter Sunday, we have been invited to sing at the church as part of the Easter celebrations and will meet at church at 10.50 in school uniform.  The children are singing with the Church choir and it would be great to have as many children as possible taking part.  All are welcome to the service.  Please complete and return the slip  below.
Some great activities for the Easter Holidays
On Friday 11 April at Gems Bolitho School, Plymouth Argyle Football Club are running a football course for boys and girls from 5 – 15 years old.  The session runs from 10am – 3pm and costs just £5.00.  Please see the flyers on the ‘parents information table’.
Headteachers Award

Caleb Brown: great attitude to learning

Star readers

Abbie, Sebastian, Caleb, Jowan G, Harry, Kayden, Josh and Isabella
Helen Pearce

Headteacher

Local activities
Mothering Sunday Service, 30 March, 11pm Madron Church

	Gymnastics
	01736 449608
	Hockey
	01736 362960

	Mounts Bay Harriers
	07770 352471
	Pirates Rugby
	01736 351568

	Cricket
	01736 362751
	Tennis
	01736 367627

	Rowing
	01736 367989
	Penzance Leisure Centre
	01736 874744

	Sailing
	01736 364989
	Sennen Surf Club
	01736 871227

	Netball
	07878 039818
	Hayle Life Saving Club
	01736 755303


My child/ren___________________________________ would like to perform at the Easter Service on Sunday 20 April at 10.50.

Signed: _____________________________________
Date:______________________
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